Mount Beauty & District Men's Shed %
Life Membership

Paul L'Huillier — Citation

In recognition of his outstanding contributions to many aspects of the Shed's life.

Treasurer for 11 years,

Submitted many successful grant applications,

Developed and maintained an exceptionally high-quality website,
Was the inaugural newsletter editor,

Been the Shed photographer,

Paul has filled many gaps in the Shed's operations, such as driving kindling
production and sales, serving as project manager, garage sale organiser,
assistant secretary and being the publicity officer,

His unwavering commitment is evident in his continuous service as a
committee member since the Shed commenced in 2011.



